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COMMISSIONERS’ WEEKLY REPORT 
 

October 14, 2005 
 
 
Non-road related portions of the Commissioners’ Column deleted for clarity. For 
other content either read entire content in the local newspaper or contact the 
Commissioners’ office directly. 
 
 

BRIDGE REPLACEMENTS & SANDLAKE ROAD PROJECT 
 

Bewley Creek Bridge (Bewley Creek Road):  The contractor delivered and installed the 
beams to span the creek on October 12th.  Next steps include final concrete work and 
completion of the roadbed at each approach of the bridge.  Contractor work is on 
schedule for a December 2005 time frame completion.  
 
Killam Creek Bridge (South Prairie Road):  The contractor poured the concrete for the 
north side abutment on October 12th and anticipates possible beam delivery and 
installation as early as the later part of the week of October 17.  Work is on schedule for 
a December 2005 time frame completion.  
 
Josi Bridge (Kansas Creek Road off Hwy 6):  The contractor expects to start bridge 
demolition in the next couple of weeks.  Work is on schedule for an April 2006 time 
frame completion.  
 
East Creek Bridge (Moon Creek Road):  The new bridge is currently open to traffic and 
is paved.  Striping of the road should occur during the first available break in the 
weather.  Current tasks include final project details, finishing road shoulders and 
cleanup.  
 
Sorenson Bridge (4th bridge on Blaine Road):  Bridge design is being developed by 
OBEC Engineering.  The County anticipates contacting affected adjacent owners for 
project right of way needs in the coming weeks.  This replacement project is scheduled 
for start of construction work during summer 2006.  
 
Johnson Bridge (Long Prairie Road at Trask River):  Bridge design is being developed 
by OBEC Engineering.  The public information meeting for this project is on Monday, 
October 24, 2005 from 5 to 7 pm at the Oregon Department of Forestry Building in 
Tillamook.  Construction of this replacement project is scheduled during summer 2006.  
 



Sandlake-Galloway Road Project:  Road paving is done; contractor will stripe the road 
during the first available break in the weather.  Contractor continues with final project 
details including road shoulders, guardrail work and cleanup. 
 

 
 
 

SANDLAKE-GALLOWAY ROAD PROJECT 
 

For updates, check the project web page:  http://www.co.tillamook.or.us/gov/pw/sg-
project/  
 


